
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 18 October 2019   
Week 1 Term 4 
Kia orana, Kia ora,  Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu ,Bula 
vinaka, Ni hao, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School, 
Welcome back to the start of Term 4 and it has been really nice reconnecting 
with all of our awesome FBS learners. A reminder that this term our learners 
need to bring a hat to wear during break times. This is a school Policy and one 
that all learners and staff are asked to follow, the hat can be a school one or 
any hat that our learners may have at home. Anyone without a hat will be 
expected to stay under the covered areas of our school during break times. 
This Sunday we have a group of learners heading off to the Vector Arena to 
watch the NZ Breakers basketball team plays against the Sydney Kings. Life 
Education donated tickets for our learners to go and watch the game and we 
are very grateful to them for their generosity.  
We look forward to another busy term and the chance to share with our FBS 
whānau all of the wonderful work we are doing. 
Fingers crossed that this weekend we get some nice weather and that everyone 
has a great weekend. ​                                                                                                                              Starcia and Gwenavea with their hats on! 
Mr Avatea 
Proud to be your Principal 

Student profile  

 
Hazel Mane - Reid 
 
Favourite drink: Pepsi 
Favourite food: Pizza 
Favourite movie: Take home pay 
Favourite sport: Netball 
Favourite Teacher: Whaea 
Dinah 
 

 
Laurel Togiakona 
 
Favourite drink: Raspberry 
Favourite food: McDonalds 
Favourite movie: Raising Dion 
Favourite sport: Rugby 
Favourite Teacher: Mrs Hira 

 
Luke Kibtiani 
 
Favourite drink: Pizza 
Favourite food: Juice 
Favourite movie: Kisi 
Favourite sport: Basketball 
Favourite Teacher: Miss 
Patterson 
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Featuring everyone who met the firemen! 

 

Fearless Explorers paying great attention to 

the firemen coming to visit them. 

 

Super Sharks meeting the firemen in the truck 

and asking questions. 

 

Alanah and Zahriah from the Tuff Techs 

enjoyed sitting in the firetruck. 
 

Group photo with one of the members in the 

firetruck. 

 

Updates for Wk1, Term 4 

The Fire Truck 

featuring the 

JUNIORS and two 

lucky students from 

the tuff techs / Room 19 

 

Bee Hive Just moved in!! 

 

 


